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MINERALS
MANAGEMENT INC.

928 PATTERSON BUILDING
555 17TH STREET
TELEPHONE (303) 573-7561
DENVER, COLORADO 80202

December 10, 1973

Mr. Jerry Long

U.S. Geological Survey
P.O. Box 1809

Durango, Colorado 81301

Dear Mr. Long,

Attached is the Sundry Notice reporting on the
installation of the 120 hp Reda Pump in the Fluid Power
Pump #1 well in the Media Entrada field of Sandoval
County, New Mexico. We are very pleased with this installation

and it appears that we increased the oil production by 230
BOPD.,

As per our recent phone conversation, we are setting
up a hearing for January, 1974 wherein we will request the
increase in allowable from the present 348 BOPD per well to
580 BOPD per well.

Very truly yours,

Sl AT deeesd

Dale R. Worth
Vice President
Minerals Management, Inc.
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Mr. John Somers
Petro-Lewis Corporation

Mr. Joe Massey
Cuba, New Mexico
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